
Department Order No. 1 (Series 2010-2011) 

Headquarters, Department of Maryland 

April 24
th

, 2010 

 

1. Having been duly elected by the delegates present at the 123
th

 annual 

encampment of the Department of Maryland, SUVCW held in Harpers Ferry, 

West Virginia, command of the Department is hereby assumed and established at 

70 Curtis Drive, East Berlin, Pennsylvania. 

2. I wish to thank the officers and members of the Maryland Department for the trust 

they have placed in me by electing me their Commander. I will do all in my 

power to live up to that trust. 

3. I extend a hearty thanks to our Past Department Commander Michael Paquette for 

his years of dedicated service to our Department. I know he will continue to serve 

the Order in the coming years at increasing levels of responsibility. 

4. I herby appoint the following officers to serve the Maryland Department for the 

year 2010-2011. Their contact information is, or will be soon, available on our 

web page.  

 

Counselor: Andrew M. Johnson, PcinC, PDC, PCC (Lincoln-Cushing Camp) 

Chaplain: Charles “Chuck” Odell, PDC (Antietam Camp) 

Graves Registration Officer: Steve Hammond, PDC, PCC (Meade Camp) 

Monuments Registration Officer: Robert Moore II, PCC (Luray-Carlisle Camp) 

Patriotic Instructor: Mark Day, PCC (Taylor-Wilson Camp) 

Signals Officer: Christopher Holcombe (Brady Camp) 

Eagle Scout Coordinator: Robert Stine PCC (Lincoln-Cushing Camp) 

Assistant Secretary-Treasurer:  Kevin Martin, PCC (Antietam Camp) 

Department Historian:  Brian Horgan, PCC (Garfield Camp) 

 

5. I look forward to an active year and encourage all camps to notify me of their   

meetings and special events. Whenever possible I will attempt to attend in person 

or find another Department Officer who can attend. 

 

6. My primary goal over the year is to ensure the Department of Maryland provides 

the National Organization with the greatest National Encampment yet.  We must 

strive to ensure the participants will long remember the hospitality and service of 

the Department of Maryland.   As with every Commander, membership is always 

of high importance.  Starting with my own, I would like our membership to look 

to their own families.   Please shake your family trees, teach and exhort our 

program, then harvest their numbers.  If our lineage organization interests you, 

then maybe you can cultivate that same interest in your family. 

 

7. Thank you all for this honor. 

 

In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty, 

 

Eugene G. Mortorff 

Commander, Department of Maryland 

(Including VA, WV, MD, DC and DE) 


